Gosbecks Primary School

Owen Ward Close Colchester CO2 9DG Telephone 01206 575407 Fax 01206 369856 E-mail admin@gosbecks.essex.sch.uk Website www.gosbecks.co.uk Headteacher Mr D Milligan



'Be the best you can be'

26.6.18

INFORMATION FOR 2018/19

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we approach the end of this year we sadly say goodbye to some staff whilst also welcoming new members of staff to our school. Miss Danckert and Miss Bush are both moving on to new adventures; both have been at Gosbecks for a number of years and provided wonderful support for hundreds of children. We wish them the best of luck for the future.

Mrs Filer and Mrs Newman are leaving the office; they have been the point of contact for parents for so long in the school and provided wonderful support for all of our families. The work that they have done over the years has enabled our school to run smoothly with the tireless 'behind the scenes' jobs that they have done day in and day out.

Miss Baker, one of our wonderful learning support assistants is leaving to train to be a teacher and we hope that one day she might come back to us; we're sure she'll be a fine addition to the profession.

From our catering staff we sadly say goodbye to Mrs Duncan who has been a long time servant of the school, preparing and serving our children with good home cooked food for many years. Miss Clarke who has worked in our kitchen and Mr Clarke who has been part of our site team are also both leaving us and we thank them for the hard work and wish them well for the future.

In September 2018, we welcome some new members of staff to the teaching team, please see classes below. Mrs Frost will be taking up maternity leave during the first half term so we have decided to employ a full time teacher for the whole year in the Year3/4 class.

Classes for 2018/19			
EYFS Sunshine Class	Mrs Springett	Year 3/4J	Miss Jude
EYFS Rainbow class	Mrs Church (was	Year 4B	Mrs Bishop (M-T)
	Allen)		Mrs Nowlan (Fri)
Year 1G	Mrs Graham (M/T)	Year 5H	Mrs Hanson
	Mrs Glover (W-F)		
Year 1/2W	Miss Wells	Year 5/6C	Miss Clamp
Year 2H	Mr Hayter	Year 6C	Mrs Cooper
Year 3B	Miss Ball		

The children will find out which classes they are moving up into on Thursday July 12th. Yours Sincerely,

D Helg -

David Milligan









